Special Meeting
2021 Bituminous Seal Coating — Phase 2
Bid Opening

June 17, 2021
A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, June 17, 2021,
at 10:15 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Brandon Rishel and Albert
Burick, Ill, present.
(A representative of Youngblood Paving was present.)
The purpose of the meeting was for the 2021 Bituminous Seal Coating — Phase 2 — Bid Opening.

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

The supervisors discussed the bid from Youngblood Paving with the representative from Youngblood
Paving regarding some confusion with the bid.

Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Burick to accept the bid from Youngblood Paving in the amount of
$103,049.10, which was the only bid received. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Burick to adjourn.

Meeting adjourned at 10:25 a.m.



